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To Whom It May Concern, 
I just found that there is a potential big risk with water table issue at 1656 West 10 st according to assemblyman William Colton. It happened 10 years ago and that was why the building was not
developed into taller building. If that’s the case, it would be improper and too expensive for the building owner to pump the water 24/7 to supply this big building. Please see attached picture for
the possible evidence showing yellow and green pipe for pumping on the right side of 1656 west 10 st building. 
Thanks for your consideration to everyone on the committees of the City Council.
Sincerely 
Teresa Gao
646-409-4569
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